
 

 

 

 
Wednesday 5th June 2024 

 
Parent volunteers 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of Year 3s RE curriculum, we have been learning about how different religions 
care for our world. As part of this, we have looked at Hinduism and would like to invite 
you to come in and speak about the various aspects of Hinduism. Your personal insights 
and stories would provide the children with a deeper understanding and appreciation of 
this religion.  
 
Your participation would involve giving a short presentation and engaging with children 
in a short questions and answers session. 
 
We believe that hearing from members of our own community will make the learning 
experience more meaningful and impactful for our learners. If you feel like this is 
something that you would like to do, please speak to your class teacher to arrange a 
time to visit hopefully next week.  
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to share your knowledge and experience with 
our children and for your continued support. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you,  
 
 
 
The Year 3 team 
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